
	
  
	
  

Dear Murano Resident, 
The Murano HOA Annual Meeting was held on July 13, 2018.  No concerns were expressed during 
the Homeowners’ Forum.  The minutes of the 2017 Murano HOA Annual Meeting held on June 22, 
2017 was approved.  The ballots returned for the two Board of Directors positions were opened and 
tallied and the results announced (SEE related article below).  
 
Your Board of Directors look forward to working with and for all of you!  We will continue to work 
with P&G Association Management to make Murano a desirable community to live in by maintaining 
and/or improving conditions and concerns that affect our community.  We ask for your continued 
support and involvement in making Murano a great community! 
 
Got any comments/concerns?  Contact your Board via email at:  muranohoa@gmail.com and/or P&G 
Association Management: 

• 129 W. Lake Mead Parkway, Suite 16, Henderson, NV  89015 
• Phone:  (702)202-4330 
• Fax:  (702)202-3910 
• Email Colleen McGuire:  colleen.pgam@gmail.com 
• Email Joan Phillips:  joan.pgam@outlook.com 

Sincerely, 
Your Murano HOA Board of Directors 

Murano 
Homeowners Association 

July 2018 

Murano HOA Board of Directors Election Results 

The ballots for the election of the two available Board of Directors positions were opened and tal-
lied at the 2018 Murano HOA Annual Meeting.  Candidates for the two open positions were:  Donald 
Hubbard, Margaret Ito, and Ryan Lucey.  On behalf of Murano’s homeowners, thank you very much 
to the three candidates for their participation and willingness to serve on the Board!    
 
Margaret Ito and Ryan Lucey have been re-elected to the Murano HOA’s Board of Directors!  Con-
gratulations, Margaret and Ryan!!  Continue the good work!! 
   

Thank you to all homeowners who voted and returned their ballots!   
	
  


